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New Comers Survey 24 – 25 

  Dear parents,  

        Welcome to our school community! We are excited to have you and your child with us. To 

better understand how you are settling in and engaging with school life, we kindly ask you to 

complete a brief survey. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us enhance the orientation and 

support we provide to families. 

      The survey will cover topics such as your experiences, engagement, and any suggestions you may 

have. Your insights will help us improve our programs and ensure a smooth transition for all new 

families. 

Click on the Link to start the survey: https://forms.gle/87dWj1jsjEdhMeRN7 

 The survey link will be closed on Sunday 15/12/2024. 

Thank you for your participation. We look forward to your responses! 

Our News  

We are excited to invite you to join our new  

Telegram channel, “Parenting Zone!” 

Our Slogan,  

“Guiding You Through the Joys and Challenges of Parenthood.” 

 
**Click on the link to join: http://t.me/ParentingZone1to6  

 

**Use this QR code to join:  

 

Thank you for your continued support in fostering a productive learning environment for our 

students. 

 
Wishing you all best of luck 

 
Best regards,  

Mrs. Hanan Nassar 

December 12th, 2024 

https://forms.gle/87dWj1jsjEdhMeRN7

